
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Our first Youth and Young Adults Ministry Service Tomorrow 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 22, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace from Sultan, WA! 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support and prayer for our community. As of this writing we 

are still waiting for the approval of the HSA-UWC board of the Purchase and Sale Agreement between 

Reznik - Saliba-Reznik and HSA-UWC Seattle for the Windermere property. We are continuing with our 

40 days prayer condition until May 1, 2023 and meeting every night at 8:45 pm via Zoom. 

 

We had over 100 members already who received the Special Grace CheonBo Holy Wine in our 

community. Thank you for your sincere devotion in receiving our Heavenly Parent and True Parents 

special grace. For those who have not received the Holy Wine yet and would like to join the Holy Wine 

Ceremony tomorrow, Sunday, April 23 at 9:00 AM, please register using this link 

SR5 CheonBo Holy Wine Registration 

 

Tomorrow, April 23, 2023 is our first Youth and Young Adults Ministry (YAYAM) Sunday Service for 

this year. Please come and join us. Mr. Shinghi Detlefsen will give the message. Also, Japanese Kodan 

will have Bento Bazaar fundraising and our Youth Ministry will have a Bake sale for summer camps. 

 

Mrs. Manae Pisano together with some Kodan moms will have fun activities for the children. 

 

In closing this letter, I would like to invite you to remember those who are sick and are going through 

struggles and difficulties. May they can receive healing and comfort that they need. 

 

God bless us all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 



Male

Female

Saturday April 8 @ 11am PST

Saturday April 8 @ 5pm PST

Sunday April 16th @11am PST

Sunday April 23rd @9am PST

SR5 CheonBo Holy Wine Registration
This form is for all those who are joining the 40 day Season of Grace and Renewal and 
are preparing to receive Special Grace Holy Wine in SR5.  This is so we can record all 
those who attended, especially those receiving the Cheon Il Guk Registration Blessing or 
the CheonBo Registration Blessing. 

Please fill out and and bring your “

Statement of Resolution” in a sealed envelope to the ceremony.  

You may also bring your donation in a separate envelope or make a payment online at 
this link. 

Not shared

* Indicates required question

First Name *

Your answer

Last Name *

Your answer

Your Gender *

Email *

Your answer

Which date do you plan to attend the ceremony? *



Bay Area Family Church

Sacramento Family Church

Los Angeles Family Church

San Diego Family Church

Utah Family Church

Denver Family Church

Montana Family Church

Oregon Family Church

Seattle Family Church

Tacoma Family Church

Bellingham Family Church

Anchorage Family Church

Kodiak Family Church

Honolulu Family Church

Kona Family Church

Idaho Family Church

Reno Family Church

Single

Couple

Family

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This form was created inside of FFWPU. Report Abuse

At which church do you plan to attend the ceremony? *

I plan to attend as a... *

Next Clear form


